From:

To: Laura Friend
Subject: Feedlot
Date: Friday, September 23, 2022 9:47:59 AM

We thought this was over. We are not happy that this has happened the smell the traffic on the road and property
values will also be affected. The biggest issue is our beautiful lake which supports a lot of businesses and people
that have been here for many years. We are still very against this operation there is no need for them to be this close
to our lake and community. Thank you Audrey Klein and wayne Archibald
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